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 Happy Holidays   
from the  

Santa-in-the-Park Helpers  

and the VEP Executive Board! 
 

VEPCA wishes your families a joyous 

and safe holiday season! 

Many thanks to our members for all 

your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
James Quevedo enjoying VEP’s 14

th
 Annual Santa-in-the-

Park (virtual 2020). 
 



 

See You in 2021! 
First Community Meeting of the New Year: 

Tuesday, January 26th 
Special thanks to our Volunteers , for their 

hard work and dedication to beautifying our 

neighborhoods! 

 
Coming Soon:   

6th Annual Dave Fadness 
Neighborhood Beautification Day 

(watch the VEP News and Website) 

 
Additional thanks to our local advertisers  

who helped support the “VEP News” in 2020 
 

� Roberto Ruiz �  

Intero Broker Associate, Intero Real Estate Services  

(408) 234-7249  ~  www.RobertoRuiz.info 
 

� Veronica “Roni” Castro � 
The J. Morey Company, Inc. - Insurance Agents & Brokers 

 (408) 605-9343  ~  www.JMoreyIns.com 

 

� Andrea Vernerova � 
CM Property Management, Inc.  

(408) 621-4921 - www.cmpmi.com 
 

� Valley Water � 
                                www.valleywater.org 
 

� Matt Mahan � 
City of San Jose District 10 

City Council Member-elect 

 
 

VEP Community Association  

Executive Officers 
  

President: Matthew Quevedo - 

MATTHEWGQUEVEDO@GMAIL.COM 

Vice President: - Cindy Bosworth - BOZ555@MSN.COM 

Secretary: Roberto Ruiz - RRUIZ0331@AOL.COM                  

Treasurer: Lisa Sanchez – LISAS.VEP@GMAIL.COM 

Director: Brian Ferry - BRIFER22@GMAIL.COM               

VEP News Editor: Greg West - VEPEDITOR@GMAIL.COM 

Director & Web Guru: Adina Pierce - ADINAP@GMAIL.COM 

 

 

 
 

See You in 2021! 
 

First VEP Meeting  

of the New Year: 
Tuesday, January 26th 

~ @ 7:30pm ~ 
 

Via Zoom 
Look for the Zoom Meeting URL in the 

January VEP News or on VEP’s website 
www.vepca.net 


